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Notice for Bank Account Change 

 

 

Dear customer,  

   

We are pleased to share important updates about our banking arrangements in European countries. 

As part of our commitment to continuously enhance customer experience, we have centralised and 

streamlined our banking operations by transitioning to a new banking partner. 

 

For Hungary, please note that effective from 18 September 2024, our carrier Maersk A/S opened a 

new bank account with our esteemed banking partner, BNP Paribas with the following details: 

 

Currency  EUR  

Bank Code  BNPA  

Account Number  8027000013 

SWIFT/BIC  BNPANL2A  

IBAN  NL49BNPA8027000013 

 

We will be closing the prior EUR Freight Collection Bank account for Hungary by December 2024. 

  

Please note that in some cases, we have noticed incorrect bank account details on a few invoices 

(dated from 18 September 2024 to 24 September 2024) due to a technical error. We want to inform 

you that the technical issue has been resolved by our dedicated team. We kindly request that you make 

payments to the new bank account, which is provided in the attached bank confirmation letter.  

 

We believe that this transition will streamline our banking operations and provide a more efficient 

service to our customers. If you have any questions concerning the above, please reach out to your 

regular contact person.  

  
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to improve our financial system to serve 

you better.    

  

 

 

Sincerely,   

  

A. P. Moller – Maersk  

 

 

 

 

 


